
Johns Hopkins University
Baltimore 18, Med.
October 22, 1954

Dear Josh:

I hope you saw the correction of the

erroneous statement I attributed to you in the

report of the Oak Ridge Symposium, The correc-

tion. unfortunately in very tiny print. was at

the end of the News & Notes in the issue of Oct.

1. Once again I expres regret.
  

   

 

Bentley a3s


